
Dear MVCDC Families, 

 

We hope everyone had a great first week of school!!! 
 

THANK YOU for your patience with transportation 
as we continue to work through routing new 

students for the 2023-24 program year. 
 

Be sure to visit MVCDC’s website at https://www.mvcdc.org/ which includes our PARENT 
HANDBOOK that serves as a reference guide for parents/guardians, ensuring you are aware of 
certain policies, holidays, days and hours of operation, etc. You will find lots of information about 
MVCDC programs, center activities, opportunities for parent involvement, and much more. 
 
Ohio Medicaid members can make Open Enrollment plan selections NOW through November 30th! 
Members don’t have to wait until November to make changes. You can select a new HealthCare plan 
by using the Ohio Medicaid Consumer Hotline Portal at www.ohiomh.com or by contacting the Ohio 
Medicaid Consumer Hotline at 800-324-8680 (option #4). If you would like to stay with your current 
healthcare plan, you do not have to take any action during open enrollment. 
 

Triple P is a FREE positive parenting support class for families. Weekly 
seminars will be offered via Zoom for the coming year that support parent 
wellness, parent self-regulation and skill building centered around positive 
parenting techniques. Click the active link embedded in the FLYER to register on 
the day you wish to attend, or you can register by scanning the QR code in the 
flyer. Triple also has online self-paced courses. These modules are available for 

up to 1 year for parents to work on whenever is convenient. These classes are FREE thanks to 
generous support of the State of Ohio and Montgomery County ADAMHS.  For more information, go 
to https://www.triplep-parenting.com/oh-en/triple-p/ 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Kings Highway 
Open House 

August 25 3-5:30 pm Kings Highway 
3805 Kings Highway, Dayton 

Triple P 
The Power of Positive Parenting 

September 7 6-7:30 pm  
click HERE to register 

Triple P 
Raising Responsible Teenagers 

September 12 6-7:30 pm  
click HERE to register 

Dayton View 
Dayton Christian Open House 

September 22 6-7 pm  
1352 W. Riverview Ave., Dayton 

    

 

If you know of any families interested in enrolling their child in Head Start or Early Head Start, 
please have them call us at 937-2ENROLL or refer them to www.mvcdc.org. 

Click HERE for enrollment information. 
 
MVCDC is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS!  If you or someone you know is looking for a 
career working with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of open 
positions is available on our website www.mvcdc.org. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Gratefully,  
 

 

Berta 

August 25, 2023 
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